27" February 2019

Dear Parents / Carers,

Mrs Watson officially began her maternity leave on Tuesday 26th February — a little
earlier than planned due to the imminent arrival of the new baby.

We wish her well, and look forward to hearing the good news which we will shall with
you.

Kind regards.

Mrs Turner
Deputy Head Teacher



